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03 DEC 1987 ,

License No. 18-17303-01
Docket No. 030-12529
Control No. 107960

Ventrex Laboratories, Inc. j

ATTN: James W. Champlin, |
Radiation Safety Officer

217 Read Street
Portland, Maine 04103

)
Gentlemen:

This is in reference to your application dated October 15, 1987, to .

'

renew License No. 18-17303-01.

In your letter, you list. personnel to be listed on your license as
users. In support of your request, you should describe, for each
user, his/her education and experience relevant to the use of
raioactive materials.

,

|

We will continue our review of your application upon receipt' of the
above information. Please reply in duplicate, referencing Control No. !
107960. If we do not receive a reply from you within 30 calendar days
from the date of this letter, we shall assume that you do not wish'to
pursue your application.

Sincerely,
Original Signed Byi
Uenny M. Jobansen

John E. Glenn, Ph.D., Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety Section B
Division of Radiation Safety and
Safeguards
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